
1

Dennis P. Murphy

From: Eleanor S. Burke

Sent: Wednesday, July 6, 2022 11:01 AM

To: Martha Owen; Bryan D. Block

Cc: Dennis P. Murphy

Subject: RE: Notice for 1903 Dauphine/1507 Pauger

We apologize for the error on the postcards.  We resent updated postcards with the correct date and time on July 1, 

2022.   

 

Thank you for your comment.  We will forward it to the Commissioners for their review.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Eleanor 

 

Eleanor Burke 

Deputy Director 

New Orleans & CBD Historic District Landmarks Commission 

Office of Business and External Services 

1300 Perdido Street, 7th Floor 

New Orleans, LA 70112 

esburke@nola.gov 

504-658-7041 

 

www.nola.gov/hdlc 

 

 

 

From: Martha Owen <marthalowen@hotmail.com>  

Sent: Wednesday, July 6, 2022 10:57 AM 

To: Bryan D. Block <bdblock@nola.gov>; Eleanor S. Burke <esburke@nola.gov> 

Subject: Notice for 1903 Dauphine/1507 Pauger 

 

EMAIL FROM EXTERNAL SENDER: DO NOT click links, or open attachments, if sender is unknown, or the message 

seems suspicious in any way. DO NOT provide your user ID or password. If you believe that this is a phishing 

attempt, use the reporting tool in your Outlook to send this message to Security. 

 

The Public Notice card, mailed June 28, 2022, regarding the hearing on the property listed above, announced 

the Hearing date as January 4, 2017. 

 

in an online search of HDLC agendas it was learned that the Item is listed 

as (I), under New Business Retention Applications and will be heard today 

July 6,2022 at 1:30p. 

 

My family joins me in requesting HDLC  Commissioners grant the application 

request submitted by Mrs. Marilyn C. Englert and Neal Manalla.  The Cimino 
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Family have owned this property for more than 60 years and have always  

kept it in good repair. Over the years, the property has been rented to New 

Orleanians who worked in the area, and even today provides a stable point 

of neighborhood in an area of Marigny gutted of neighbors by STR.  Although 

the chimneys are gone, the historic character of the property has been preserved. 

 

Thank you for this consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

Martha 

Martha L. Owen 

for Owen Family 

913 Kerlerec Street 

New Orleans, LA 70116 


